
WISCASSET ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
  

 83 FEDERAL STREET             Wiscasset, ME 04578 (207) 882-7767 

 

March 15, 2020 

 

Dear WES Families, 

We are here to help support you in this difficult time.  Please keep in mind that the 
superintendent will keep you updated on the bigger pieces of the school closure and I will 
always follow up with specifics.  Please email me at ​twood@wiscassetschools.org​ if I can help 
with any questions or concerns.  

 As you know we are very busy making preparations for our Pk-5 students. We are providing 
resources and practice work for our students.  

STUDENTS SHOULD NOT BE COMING INTO THE SCHOOL ON MONDAY, MARCH 16th. 

Students/parents can come into the school on Tuesday, March 17th to pick up their 
packets, personal belongings, and band instruments at that time. There will be tables set 
up in the left entry hallway for easy retrieval. We appreciate your cooperation with this 
request. 

Pk-5 Students:​ Teachers are planning for approximately 1-2 hours of independent work per day. 
Teachers will communicate specifics regarding platforms/ etc. through school email or class 
dojo. Instruction will include independent reading, writing, and math practice for these grade 
levels. 

Parents:​ Please check the district website for any further updates or school closures. On behalf 
of the WES staff, we thank you for your continuous support during this difficult time as together 
we help support our students and school community. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Terry L. Wood 

Principal, WES 

  



 

 


